
With the Libraries and bookshops now closed, we are in need of a distraction more 

than ever. Our local libraries offer an amazing service of which we should take 

advantage all of the time, but now is the perfect opportunity to register. 

Libraries offer a raft of e-books for all ages and tastes, audio books, magazines and 

research archives. 

It only takes minutes to register for an account and once activated an email with your 

pin code will be sent to you, giving you instant access to all of their resources. 

Please see below for guidance from our local service. 

Miss Brooks 

 

 

1. Join the library online. They will be given the option to choose a PIN. We send 
out the library card in the post. 

2. Re-activate their account and change their PIN – if they have forgotten it they 
can go to ‘My Account’ and choose a new one, or update their email address 

https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/leisure-and-culture/libraries/using-
library/join-library 

 
3. Once joined - Borrow ebooks, e-audio and e magazines and comics like Film, 

Horrible Histories and The Beano – all FREE. 
4. Help with homework through Online Reference Resources such as 

Encyclopedia Britannica 
5. Follow us on Twitter and Facebook, where we hope to be adding children’s 

reading ideas, authors reading and possibly children’s book reviews too 
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